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CMS Issues COVID-19 Stark Law Blanket Waivers

04.08.20

UPDATE: OIG Issues COVID-19 Enforcement Policy Statement 04.08.20 As noted in our recent alert (4.7.20) (see
below), the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services ("CMS") recently issued "blanket waivers" concerning several Stark
Law requirements in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. CMS enacted the Stark Law Blanket Waivers to ensure the
availability of healthcare services for patients during... Continue Reading...
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